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To: Littelfuse Sales, Sale Support & Valued Customers 
 
From Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: Material changes (laminated steel) for Hartland Control HCT Transformers made in the 
Littelfuse plant in Matamoros, Mexico 
 
Document: LFPCN_IC03182022 
 
Date Released: March 21, 2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter is to inform you of a material change to Hartland Controls transformer line made in 
Littelfuse plant in Matamoros, Mexico. Effective immediately, products listed below will have a 
different appearance in middle section steel core, as shown in the photos below. This change is due 
to receiving laminated steel from different suppliers.   Littelfuse has been qualifying multiple sources 
and grades of electrical steel to ensure continuity of supply in the current challenging global steel 
market. There is no change to the product operation, specifications, performance, or certification. 
 
The following products are affected: HCT series transformers (Part number: HCTxxxxxxxxxxxxxx) 

             
 

 
New appearance       Current appearance  

 
 
Please call or email your sales or customer service representative if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Zheng 
Global Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 

http://www.littelfuse.com/

